NNG: Extraordinary General Mandate 2015
On 14 Aug 2015, Ngoc Nghia Industry – Service - Trading Joint Stock Company announced the extraordinary General Mandate 2015 as follows:
Article 1: Approve the relocation of headquarter of the Company as follows:
- Present address: IV – 22 Tay Thanh, Tan Phu District, Hochiminh City

- New address: 9th floor, Vietcombank Tower at No.05 Me Linh Construction site, Ben Nghe Ward, District 1, Hochiminh City

Voting rate: 88.75%

Article 2: Authorize Chair of Board of Directors cum General Director to prepare the necessary documents related to address change in accordance with the law 

Article 3: The resolution takes effect as from the signing date. Members of Board of Directors, General Director, Management Board and Shareholders of Ngoc Nghia Industry – Service - Trading Joint Stock Company take responsibility for performing the resolution.
